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Acting Together: Performance and the Creative
Transformation of Conflict Cynthia Cohen 2011-12-27
Acting Together volume II continues where the first
volume left off, presenting more inspiring examples of
peacebuilding performances in conflict-ridden regions.
Where the first volume emphasizes theater and ritual's
potential for resistance and catharsis in the midst of
direct violence and in the aftermath of mass violence,
the second volume focuses on performance's ability to
bridge gaps and create inclusion in the more subtle
context of structural violence and social exclusion.
Drawing examples from the Americas, Africa, Asia, and
Europe, this volume also includes practical
recommendations for policy makers, a toolkit for
practitioners, and a wealth of resources for artists and
educators.
Theatre for Peacebuilding Nilanjana Premaratna
2018-05-05 This book contributes to key debates in
peacebuilding by exploring the role of theatre and art
in general. Premaratna argues that the dialogical and
multi-voiced nature of theatre is particularly suited to
assisting societies coming to terms with conflict and
opening up possibilities for conversation. These are
important parts of the peacebuilding process. The book
engages the conceptual links between theatre and
peacebuilding and then offers an in-depth empirical
exploration of how three South Asian theatre groups
approach peacebuilding: Jana Karaliya in Sri Lanka, Jana
Sanskriti in India, and Sarwanam in Nepal. The ensuing
reflections offer insights that are relevant to both
students and practitioners concerned with issues of
peace and conflict.
The Book Thief Markus Zusak 2007-12-18 #1 NEW YORK TIMES
BESTSELLER • ONE OF TIME MAGAZINE’S 100 BEST YA BOOKS OF
ALL TIME The extraordinary, beloved novel about the
ability of books to feed the soul even in the darkest of
times. When Death has a story to tell, you listen. It is
1939. Nazi Germany. The country is holding its breath.
Death has never been busier, and will become busier
still. Liesel Meminger is a foster girl living outside
of Munich, who scratches out a meager existence for
herself by stealing when she encounters something she
can’t resist–books. With the help of her accordionplaying foster father, she learns to read and shares her
stolen books with her neighbors during bombing raids as
well as with the Jewish man hidden in her basement. In
superbly crafted writing that burns with intensity,
award-winning author Markus Zusak, author of I Am the
Messenger, has given us one of the most enduring stories
of our time. “The kind of book that can be lifechanging.” —The New York Times “Deserves a place on the
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same shelf with The Diary of a Young Girl by Anne
Frank.” —USA Today DON’T MISS BRIDGE OF CLAY, MARKUS
ZUSAK’S FIRST NOVEL SINCE THE BOOK THIEF.
Breaking Intergenerational Cycles of Repetition Pumla
Gobodo-Madikizela 2016-01-18 The authors in this volume
explore the interconnected issues of intergenerational
trauma and traumatic memory in societies with a history
of collective violence across the globe. Each chapter’s
discussion offers a critical reflection on historical
trauma and its repercussions, and how memory can be used
as a basis for dialogue and transformation. The
perspectives include, among others: the healing journey
of three generations of a family of Holocaust survivors
and their dialogue with third generation German students
over time; traumatic memories of the British
concentration camps in South Africa; reparations and
reconciliation in the context of the historical trauma
of Aboriginal Australians; and the use of the arts as a
strategy of dialogue and transformation.
The Palgrave Handbook of Disciplinary and Regional
Approaches to Peace Oliver Richmond 2016-03-15 In this
handbook, a diverse range of leading scholars consider
the social, cultural, economic, political, and
developmental underpinnings of peace. This handbook is a
much-needed response to the failures of contemporary
peacebuilding missions and narrow disciplinary debates,
both of which have outlined the need for more
interdisciplinary work in International Relations and
Peace and Conflict studies. Scholars, students, and
policymakers are often disillusioned with universalist
and northern-dominated approaches, and a better
understanding of the variations of peace and its
building blocks, across different regions, is required.
Collectively, these chapters promote a more
differentiated notion of peace, employing comparative
analysis to explain how peace is debated and contested.
The Future of Nursing Institute of Medicine 2011-02-08
The Future of Nursing explores how nurses' roles,
responsibilities, and education should change
significantly to meet the increased demand for care that
will be created by health care reform and to advance
improvements in America's increasingly complex health
system. At more than 3 million in number, nurses make up
the single largest segment of the health care work
force. They also spend the greatest amount of time in
delivering patient care as a profession. Nurses
therefore have valuable insights and unique abilities to
contribute as partners with other health care
professionals in improving the quality and safety of
care as envisioned in the Affordable Care Act (ACA)
enacted this year. Nurses should be fully engaged with
other health professionals and assume leadership roles
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in redesigning care in the United States. To ensure its
members are well-prepared, the profession should
institute residency training for nurses, increase the
percentage of nurses who attain a bachelor's degree to
80 percent by 2020, and double the number who pursue
doctorates. Furthermore, regulatory and institutional
obstacles -- including limits on nurses' scope of
practice -- should be removed so that the health system
can reap the full benefit of nurses' training, skills,
and knowledge in patient care. In this book, the
Institute of Medicine makes recommendations for an
action-oriented blueprint for the future of nursing.
Peacebuilding and the Arts Jolyon Mitchell 2019-11-19
"Ending violent conflict requires societies to take
leaps of political imagination. Artistic communities are
often uniquely placed to help promote new thinking by
enabling people to see things differently. In place of
conflict’s binary divisions, artists are often charged
with exploring the ambiguities and possibilities of the
excluded middle. Yet, their role in peacebuilding
remains little explored. This excellent and agendasetting volume provides a ground-breaking look at a
range of artistic practices, and the ways in which they
have attempted to support peacebuilding – a must-read
for all practitioners and policy-makers, and indeed
other peacemakers looking for inspiration."Professor
Christine Bell, FBA, Professor of Constitutional Law,
Assistant Principal (Global Justice), and co-director of
the Global Justice Academy, The University of Edinburgh,
UK "Peacebuilding and the Arts offers an impressive and
impressively comprehensive engagement with the role that
visual art, music, literature, film and theatre play in
building peaceful and just societies. Without idealizing
the role of the arts, the authors explore their
potential and limits in a wide range of cases, from
Korea, Cambodia, Colombia and Northern Ireland to
Uganda, Rwanda, South Africa and IsraelPalestine."Roland Bleiker, Professor of International
Relations, University of Queensland, Australia, and
author of Aesthetics and World Politics and Visual
Global Politics "Peacebuilding and the Arts is the first
publication to focus critically and comprehensively on
the relations between the creative arts and
peacebuilding, expanding the conventional boundaries of
peacebuilding and conflict transformation to include the
artist, actor, poet, novelist, dramatist, musician,
dancer and film director. The sections on the visual
arts, music, literature, film and theatre, include case
studies from very different cultures, contexts and
settings but a central theme is that the creative arts
can play a unique and crucial role in the building of
peaceful and just societies, with the power to transform
relationships, heal wounds, and nurture compassion and
empathy. Peacebuilding and the Arts is a vital and
unique resource which will stimulate critical discussion
and further research, but it will also help to refine
and reframe our understanding of peacebuilding. While it
will undoubtedly become mandatory reading for students
of peacebuilding and the arts, its original approach and
dynamic exploratory style should attract a much wider
interdisciplinary audience."Professor Anna King,
Professor of Religious Studies and Social Anthropology
and Director of Research, Centre of Religion,
Reconciliation and Peace (WCRRP), University of
Winchester, UK This volume explores the relationship
between peacebuilding and the arts. Through a series of
original essays, authors consider some of the ways that
different art forms (including film, theatre, music,
literature, dance, and other forms of visual art) can
contribute to the processes and practices of building
peace. This book breaks new ground, by setting out fresh
ways of analysing the relationship between peacebuilding
and the arts. Divided into five sections on the Visual
Arts, Music, Literature, Film and Theatre/Dance, over 20
authors offer conceptual overviews of each art form as
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well as new case studies from around the globe and
critical reflections on how the arts can contribute to
peacebuilding. As interest in the topic increases, no
other book approaches this complex relationship in the
way that Peacebuilding and the Arts does. By bringing
together the insights of scholars and practitioners
working at the intersection of the arts and
peacebuilding, this book develops a series of unique,
critical perspectives on the interaction of diverse art
forms with a range of peacebuilding endeavours.
Bridging Cultural Conflicts Michelle LeBaron 2003-04-21
In this ground-breaking book the author uses her unique
experience and vast knowledge of psychology,
multicultural dispute resolution and international
jurisprudence to present a very human but also practical
approach to dealing with conflicts on a personal,
business and political level - local, regional, or
transboundary.
Acting Together II: Performance and the Creative
Transformation of Conflict Cynthia Cohen 2011-12-01
Acting Together: Performance and the Creative
Transformation of Conflict is a two-volume work
describing peacebuilding performances in regions beset
by violence and internal conflicts. Whereas Volume I,
Resistance and Reconciliation in Regions of Violence,
emphasizes the role theatre and ritual play both in the
midst and in the aftermath of direct violence, Volume
II, Building Just and Inclusive Communities, focuses on
the transformative power of performance in regions
fractured by "subtler" forms of structural violence and
social exclusion. The case studies in this volume
document examples from Afghanistan, Australia, Ghana,
the Netherlands, South Africa, and the United States.
This volume also offers resources, tools, and
recommendations to help educators, artists, students,
policymakers, and funders alike to become involved with,
and contribute to, the emerging field of peacebuilding
performance. The Acting Together project documents how
divided communities in conflict regions across the globe
draw on the power of performance to express silenced
truths, rebuild severed relationships, and work toward
justice. Born in 2005 of a partnership between the
International Center for Ethics, Justice, and Public
Life at Brandeis University and Theatre Without Borders,
the project grew to include the two-volume anthology
Acting Together, the feature-length documentary film
Acting Together on the World Stage, a website of related
materials, and a toolkit, or "Tools for Continuing the
Conversation," included with the documentary as a second
disc and featuring practical guidelines and templates
for further action. Taken together, these resources
yield rich case studies, theoretical frameworks, and
recommendations to help practitioners, educators,
students, and policymakers understand and strengthen the
emerging field of peacebuilding performance.
Handbook of Research on Promoting Peace Through
Practice, Academia, and the Arts Lutfy, Mohamed Walid
2018-09-07 Academic disciplines perceive tranquility and
a sense of contentment differently among themselves and
therefore contribute to peace-building initiatives
differently. Peace is not merely a function of education
or a tool that produces amicable systems, but rather a
concept that educational contributions can help
societies progress to a more peaceful existence. The
Handbook of Research on Promoting Peace Through
Practice, Academia, and the Arts aims to provide readers
with a concise overview of proactive positive peace
models and practices to counter the overemphasis on
merely ending wars as a solution. While approaching
peace-building through multiple vantage points and
academic fields such as the humanities, arts, social
sciences, and theology, this valuable resource promotes
peace-building as a cooperative effort. This publication
is a vital reference work for humanitarian workers,
leaders, educators, policymakers, academicians,
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undergraduate and graduate-level students, and
researchers.
Transforming Tradition Siyuan Liu 2021-07-19 Explores
the history and lingering effects of governmental reform
of Chinese theater, post-1949
Acting Together Cynthia E. Cohen 2011
Cultural Contestation in Ethnic Conflict Marc Howard
Ross 2007-05-03 Ethnic conflict often focuses on
culturally charged symbols and rituals that evoke strong
emotions from all sides. Marc Howard Ross examines
battles over diverse cultural expressions, including
Islamic headscarves in France, parades in Northern
Ireland, holy sites in Jerusalem and Confederate flags
in the American South to propose a psychocultural
framework for understanding ethnic conflict, as well as
barriers to, and opportunities for, its mitigation. His
analysis explores how culture frames interests,
structures demand-making and shapes how opponents can
find common ground to produce constructive outcomes to
long-term disputes. He focuses on participants' accounts
of conflict to identify emotionally significant issues,
and the power of cultural expressions to link
individuals to larger identities and shape action. Ross
shows that, contrary to popular belief, culture does not
necessarily exacerbate conflict; rather, the constructed
nature of psychocultural narratives can facilitate
successful conflict mitigation through the development
of more inclusive narratives and identities.
Working Backwards Colin Bryar 2021-02-09 Working
Backwards is an insider's breakdown of Amazon's approach
to culture, leadership, and best practices from two
long-time Amazon executives—with lessons and techniques
you can apply to your own company, and career, right
now. In Working Backwards, two long-serving Amazon
executives reveal the principles and practices that have
driven the success of one of the most extraordinary
companies the world has ever known. With twenty-seven
years of Amazon experience between them—much of it
during the period of unmatched innovation that created
products and services including Kindle, Amazon Prime,
Amazon Studios, and Amazon Web Services—Bryar and Carr
offer unprecedented access to the Amazon way as it was
developed and proven to be repeatable, scalable, and
adaptable. With keen analysis and practical steps for
applying it at your own company—no matter the size—the
authors illuminate how Amazon’s fourteen leadership
principles inform decision-making at all levels of the
company. With a focus on customer obsession, long-term
thinking, eagerness to invent, and operational
excellence, Amazon’s ground-level practices ensure these
characteristics are translated into action and flow
through all aspects of the business. Working Backwards
is both a practical guidebook and the story of how the
company grew to become so successful. It is filled with
the authors’ in-the-room recollections of what “Being
Amazonian” is like and how their time at the company
affected their personal and professional lives. They
demonstrate that success on Amazon’s scale is not
achieved by the genius of any single leader, but rather
through commitment to and execution of a set of welldefined, rigorously-executed principles and
practices—shared here for the very first time. Whatever
your talent, career or organization might be, find out
how you can put Working Backwards to work for you.
Circle Mirror Transformation Annie Baker 2010 THE STORY:
When four lost New Englanders who enroll in Marty's sixweek-long community-center drama class begin to
experiment with harmless games, hearts are quietly torn
apart, and tiny wars of epic proportions are waged and
won. A beautifully cra
Leading Digital George Westerman 2014-09-23 Become a
Digital Master—No Matter What Business You’re In If you
think the phrase “going digital” is only relevant for
industries like tech, media, and entertainment—think
again. In fact, mobile, analytics, social media,
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sensors, and cloud computing have already fundamentally
changed the entire business landscape as we know
it—including your industry. The problem is that most
accounts of digital in business focus on Silicon Valley
stars and tech start-ups. But what about the other 90plus percent of the economy? In Leading Digital, authors
George Westerman, Didier Bonnet, and Andrew McAfee
highlight how large companies in traditional
industries—from finance to manufacturing to
pharmaceuticals—are using digital to gain strategic
advantage. They illuminate the principles and practices
that lead to successful digital transformation. Based on
a study of more than four hundred global firms,
including Asian Paints, Burberry, Caesars Entertainment,
Codelco, Lloyds Banking Group, Nike, and Pernod Ricard,
the book shows what it takes to become a Digital Master.
It explains successful transformation in a clear, twopart framework: where to invest in digital capabilities,
and how to lead the transformation. Within these parts,
you’ll learn: • How to engage better with your customers
• How to digitally enhance operations • How to create a
digital vision • How to govern your digital activities
The book also includes an extensive step-by-step
transformation playbook for leaders to follow. Leading
Digital is the must-have guide to help your organization
survive and thrive in the new, digitally powered, global
economy.
Otaelo Alex Mukulu 1993
Worldmaking Dorinne Kondo 2018-12-24 In this bold,
innovative work, Dorinne Kondo theorizes the racialized
structures of inequality that pervade theater and the
arts. Grounded in twenty years of fieldwork as dramaturg
and playwright, Kondo mobilizes critical race studies,
affect theory, psychoanalysis, and dramatic writing to
trenchantly analyze theater's work of creativity as
theory: acting, writing, dramaturgy. Race-making occurs
backstage in the creative process and through economic
forces, institutional hierarchies, hiring practices,
ideologies of artistic transcendence, and aesthetic
form. For audiences, the arts produce racial affect-structurally over-determined ways affect can enhance or
diminish life. Upending genre through scholarly
interpretation, vivid vignettes, and Kondo's original
play, Worldmaking journeys from an initial romance with
theater that is shattered by encounters with racism,
toward what Kondo calls reparative creativity in the
work of minoritarian artists Anna Deavere Smith, David
Henry Hwang, and the author herself. Worldmaking
performs the potential for the arts to remake worlds,
from theater worlds to psychic worlds to worldmaking
visions for social transformation.
But Abu Ibrahim, We're Family! Lee Perlman 2017 "'But
Abu Ibrahim, We're Family!' is a series of case studies
describing collaborations between Jewish and Palestinian
professional theater artists in Israel and the theater
they create about their realities. It depicts the ways
the artists navigate shifting power dynamics and
relations between them, while working together to
overcome external social and political forces which run
counter to their work. It analyzes the socio-political
and socio-cultural significance of four 'joint
productions,' collaborative professional theater
productions by Jewish and Palestinian citizens of the
State of Israel between 2000-2010. In these productions,
Jewish Israelis and Palestinians share a stage and
essentially wage the conflicts between them nonviolently. These productions both represent and reflect
the conflictual relations between these two national
groups, by attempting to understand, present, often
satirize and transform these conflicts on stage. These
productions serve as a tentative model of shared
citizenship in the work place - how Jewish Israelis and
Palestinians can work together in professional settings,
through ongoing negotiation towards equality within the
present political situation. The productions attempted
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and invariably succeeded in challenging inequality and
disenfranchisement, amplifying the non-hegemonic voices
of Palestinian citizens, that lie outside the norm of
and are often excluded from social and political
discourse in Israel's Jewish polity"-Acting Together I: Performance and the Creative
Transformation of Conflict Cynthia Cohen 2011-07-22
Courageous artists working in conflict regions describe
exemplary peacebuilding performances and groundbreaking
theory on performance for transformation of violence.
Acting Together: Performance and the Creative
Transformation of Conflict is a two-volume work
describing peacebuilding performances in regions beset
by violence and internal conflicts. Volume I: Resistance
and Reconciliation in Regions of Violence, emphasizes
the role theatre and ritual play both in the midst and
in the aftermath of direct violence, while Volume II:
Building Just and Inclusive Communities, focuses on the
transformative power of performance in regions fractured
by "subtler" forms of structural violence and social
exclusion. Volume I: Resistance and Reconciliation in
Regions of Violence focuses on the role theatre and
ritual play both in the midst and in the aftermath of
violence. The performances highlighted in this volume
nourish and restore capacities for expression,
communication, and transformative action, and creatively
support communities in grappling with conflicting moral
imperatives surrounding questions of justice, memory,
resistance, and identity. The individual chapters,
written by scholars, conflict resolution practitioners,
and artists who work directly with the communities
involved, offer vivid firsthand accounts and analyses of
traditional and nontraditional performances in Serbia,
Uganda, Sri Lanka, Palestine, Israel, Argentina, Peru,
India, Cambodia, Australia, and the United States.
Complemented by a website of related materials, a
documentary film, Acting Together on the World Stage,
that features clips and interviews with the curators and
artists, and a toolkit, or "Tools for Continuing the
Conversation," that is included with the documentary as
a second disc, this book will inform and inspire
socially engaged artists, cultural workers,
peacebuilding scholars and practitioners, human rights
activists, students of peace and justice studies, and
whoever wishes to better understand conflict and the
power of art to bring about social change. The Acting
Together project is born of a collaboration between
Theatre Without Borders and the Program in Peacebuilding
and the Arts at the International Center for Ethics,
Justice, and Public Life at Brandeis University. The two
volumes are edited by Cynthia E. Cohen, director of the
aforementioned program and a leading figure in creative
approaches to coexistence and reconciliation; Roberto
Gutierrez Varea, an award-winning director and associate
professor at the University of San Francisco; and Polly
O. Walker, director of Partners in Peace, an NGO based
in Brisbane, Australia..
Global Business Driven HR Transformation: The Journey
Continues (Print Edition) Deloitte & Touche
Theatre Pedagogy in the Era of Climate Crisis Conrad
Alexandrowicz 2021-05-03 This volume explores whether
theatre pedagogy can and should be transformed in
response to the global climate crisis. Conrad
Alexandrowicz and David Fancy present an innovative reimagining of the ways in which the art of theatre, and
the pedagogical apparatus that feeds and supports it,
might contribute to global efforts in climate protest
and action. Comprised of contributions from a broad
range of scholars and practitioners, the volume explores
whether an adherence to aesthetic values can be
preserved when art is instrumentalized as protest and
considers theatre as a tool to be employed by the School
Strike for Climate movement. Considering perspectives
from areas including performance, directing, production,
design, theory and history, this book will prompt vital
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discussions which could transform curricular design and
implementation in the light of the climate crisis.
Theatre Pedagogy in the Era of Climate Crisis will be of
great interest to students, scholars and practitioners
of climate change and theatre and performance studies.
Ideological Battlegrounds Dana L. Solomon 2018-12-04
With ideological divisions polarizing society, this book
introduces Ideologically Challenging Entertainment
(ICE), which uses multiple perspectives to help
audiences connect with those holding different world
views. A case study of a production using the ICE model
shows audiences responding with greater tolerance and
acceptance of others.
The Big Book of Conflict Resolution Games: Quick,
Effective Activities to Improve Communication, Trust and
Collaboration Mary Scannell 2010-05-28 Make workplace
conflict resolution a game that EVERYBODY wins! Recent
studies show that typical managers devote more than a
quarter of their time to resolving coworker disputes.
The Big Book of Conflict-Resolution Games offers a
wealth of activities and exercises for groups of any
size that let you manage your business (instead of
managing personalities). Part of the acclaimed,
bestselling Big Books series, this guide offers step-bystep directions and customizable tools that empower you
to heal rifts arising from ineffective communication,
cultural/personality clashes, and other specific problem
areas—before they affect your organization's bottom
line. Let The Big Book of Conflict-Resolution Games help
you to: Build trust Foster morale Improve processes
Overcome diversity issues And more Dozens of physical
and verbal activities help create a safe environment for
teams to explore several common forms of conflict—and
their resolution. Inexpensive, easy-to-implement, and
proved effective at Fortune 500 corporations and momand-pop businesses alike, the exercises in The Big Book
of Conflict-Resolution Games delivers everything you
need to make your workplace more efficient, effective,
and engaged.
Acting Together Cynthia E. Cohen 2011 Describes
peacebuilding performances in different regions of the
world fractured by war and violence.
No Rules Rules Reed Hastings 2020-09-08 The New York
Times bestseller Shortlisted for the 2020 Financial
Times & McKinsey Business Book of the Year Netflix
cofounder Reed Hastings reveals for the first time the
unorthodox culture behind one of the world's most
innovative, imaginative, and successful companies There
has never before been a company like Netflix. It has led
nothing short of a revolution in the entertainment
industries, generating billions of dollars in annual
revenue while capturing the imaginations of hundreds of
millions of people in over 190 countries. But to reach
these great heights, Netflix, which launched in 1998 as
an online DVD rental service, has had to reinvent itself
over and over again. This type of unprecedented
flexibility would have been impossible without the
counterintuitive and radical management principles that
cofounder Reed Hastings established from the very
beginning. Hastings rejected the conventional wisdom
under which other companies operate and defied tradition
to instead build a culture focused on freedom and
responsibility, one that has allowed Netflix to adapt
and innovate as the needs of its members and the world
have simultaneously transformed. Hastings set new
standards, valuing people over process, emphasizing
innovation over efficiency, and giving employees
context, not controls. At Netflix, there are no vacation
or expense policies. At Netflix, adequate performance
gets a generous severance, and hard work is irrelevant.
At Netflix, you don’t try to please your boss, you give
candid feedback instead. At Netflix, employees don’t
need approval, and the company pays top of market. When
Hastings and his team first devised these unorthodox
principles, the implications were unknown and untested.
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But in just a short period, their methods led to
unparalleled speed and boldness, as Netflix quickly
became one of the most loved brands in the world. Here
for the first time, Hastings and Erin Meyer, bestselling
author of The Culture Map and one of the world’s most
influential business thinkers, dive deep into the
controversial ideologies at the heart of the Netflix
psyche, which have generated results that are the envy
of the business world. Drawing on hundreds of interviews
with current and past Netflix employees from around the
globe and never-before-told stories of trial and error
from Hastings’s own career, No Rules Rules is the
fascinating and untold account of the philosophy behind
one of the world’s most innovative, imaginative, and
successful companies.
Culture & Conflict Resolution Kevin Avruch 1998 After
years of relative neglect, culture is finally receiving
due recognition as a key factor in the evolution and
resolution of conflicts. Unfortunately, however, when
theorists and practitioners of conflict resolution speak
of culture, they often understand and use it in a
bewildering and unhelpful variety of ways. With
sophistication and lucidity, "Culture and Conflict
Resolution" exposes these shortcomings and proposes an
alternative conception in which culture is seen as
dynamic and derivative of individual experience. The
book explores divergent theories of social conflict and
differing strategies that shape the conduct of
diplomacy, and examines the role that culture has (and
has not) played in conflict resolution. The author is as
forceful in critiquing those who would dismiss or
diminish culture s relevance as he is trenchant in
advocating conflict resolution approaches that make the
most productive use of a coherent concept of culture. In
a lively style, Avruch challenges both scholars and
practitioners not only to develop a clearer
understanding of what culture is, but also to take that
understanding and incorporate it into more effective
conflict resolution processes."
An Introduction to Transitional Justice Olivera Simic
2016-11-25 An Introduction to Transitional Justice
provides the first comprehensive overview of
transitional justice judicial and non-judicial measures
implemented by societies to redress legacies of massive
human rights abuse. Written by some of the leading
experts in the field it takes a broad, interdisciplinary
approach to the subject, addressing the dominant
transitional justice mechanisms as well as key themes
and challenges faced by scholars and practitioners.
Using a wide historic and geographic range of case
studies to illustrate key concepts and debates, and
featuring discussion questions and suggestions for
further reading, this is an essential introduction to
the subject for students.
Acting Together: Performance and the Creative
Transformation of Conflict Cynthia Cohen 2011-08-09
"Describes peacebuilding performances in different
regions of the world fractured by war and violence."-Provided by publisher.
Mapping Intermediality in Performance Sarah Bay-Cheng
2010 This insightful book explores the relationship
between theater and digital culture. The authors show
that the marriage of traditional performance with new
technologies leads to an upheaval of the implicit “live”
quality of theatre by introducing media interfaces and
Internet protocols, all the while blurring the barriers
between theater-makers and their audience.
The Experience Economy B. Joseph Pine 1999 Future
economic growth lies in the value of experiences and
transformations--good and services are no longer enough.
We are on the threshold, say authors Pine and Gilmore,
of the Experience Economy, a new economic era in which
all businesses must orchestrate memorable events for
their customers. The Experience Economy offers a
creative, highly original, and yet eminently practical
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strategy for companies to script and stage the
experiences that will transform the value of what they
produce. From America Online to Walt Disney, the authors
draw from a rich and varied mix of examples that
showcase businesses in the midst of creating personal
experiences for both consumers and businesses. The
authors urge managers to look beyond traditional pricing
factors like time and cost, and consider charging for
the value of the transformation that an experience
offers. Goods and services, say Pine and Gilmore, are no
longer enough. Experiences and transformations are the
basis for future economic growth, and The Experience
Economy is the script from which managers can begin to
direct their own transformations.
Together in Music Renee Timmers 2021-10-31 Recent years
have seen a rise in interest in the musical ensemble as
an exemplary form of creative group behavior. This
volume explores the organizational, psychological, and
social processes at play within ensemble music-making.
Transforming the Workforce for Children Birth Through
Age 8 National Research Council 2015-07-23 Children are
already learning at birth, and they develop and learn at
a rapid pace in their early years. This provides a
critical foundation for lifelong progress, and the
adults who provide for the care and the education of
young children bear a great responsibility for their
health, development, and learning. Despite the fact that
they share the same objective - to nurture young
children and secure their future success - the various
practitioners who contribute to the care and the
education of children from birth through age 8 are not
acknowledged as a workforce unified by the common
knowledge and competencies needed to do their jobs well.
Transforming the Workforce for Children Birth Through
Age 8 explores the science of child development,
particularly looking at implications for the
professionals who work with children. This report
examines the current capacities and practices of the
workforce, the settings in which they work, the policies
and infrastructure that set qualifications and provide
professional learning, and the government agencies and
other funders who support and oversee these systems.
This book then makes recommendations to improve the
quality of professional practice and the practice
environment for care and education professionals. These
detailed recommendations create a blueprint for action
that builds on a unifying foundation of child
development and early learning, shared knowledge and
competencies for care and education professionals, and
principles for effective professional learning. Young
children thrive and learn best when they have secure,
positive relationships with adults who are knowledgeable
about how to support their development and learning and
are responsive to their individual progress.
Transforming the Workforce for Children Birth Through
Age 8 offers guidance on system changes to improve the
quality of professional practice, specific actions to
improve professional learning systems and workforce
development, and research to continue to build the
knowledge base in ways that will directly advance and
inform future actions. The recommendations of this book
provide an opportunity to improve the quality of the
care and the education that children receive, and
ultimately improve outcomes for children.
Critical Methods for the Study of World Politics Shine
Choi 2019-12-17 This book develops an approach to both
method and the socio-political implications of knowledge
production that embraces our embeddedness in the world
that we study. It seeks to enact the transformative
potentials inherent in this relationship in how it
engages readers. It presents a creative survey of some
of the newest developments in critical research methods
and critical pedagogy that together go beyond the aims
of knowledge transfer that often structure our
practices. Each contribution takes on a different shape,
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tone and orientation, and discusses a critical method or
approach, teasing out the ways in which it can also work
as a transformative practice. While the presentation of
different methods is both rigorously practice-based and
specific, contributors also offer reflections on the
stakes of critical engagement and how it may play an
important role in expanding and subverting existing
regimes of intelligibility. Contributions variously
address the following key questions: What makes your
research method important? How can others work with it?
How has research through this method and/or the way you
ended up deploying it transformed you and/or your
practice? How did it matter for thinking about
community, (academic) collaboration, and sharing
‘knowledge’? This volume makes the case for repoliticizing the importance of research and the
transformative potentials of research methods not only
in ‘accessing’ the world as an object of study, but as
ways of acting and being in the world. It will be of
interest to students and scholars of international
relations, critical theory, research methods and
politics in general.
Acting Together Dijana Milosevic 2011
International Yearbook for Research in Arts Education
2/2014 Larry O ́
Farrell 2014 Building on earlier
discourse, the current yearbook volume continues to
focus on questions of research in the field of cultural
and arts education from a global perspective. This
year's volume opens with a review of important
contributions to the World Summit in Arts Education held
in Wildbad Kreuth, Germany in 2013. It continues with
the topics of evaluation, mapping and monitoring
introduced in the first volume. Theoretical and
practical applications of the key foundations of work in
the International Network for Research in Arts Education
(INRAE) are also explored at length. Most notably, new
approaches aimed at linking arts education to peace
education and the application of these approaches to
education for sustainable development (ESD) are
introduced and explored.
Communication in Peacebuilding Stefanie Pukallus
2021-12-19 This book is concerned with the role that
communication - understood as including both the factual
and fictional mass media as well as the performative and
visual arts - can play in post-civil war peacebuilding.
It engages with questions of how a society can move from
the civil war conditions of discursive dehumanisation to
peaceful cooperation in post-civil war settings and how
peacebuilders can help communities utilise the
transformative capacity of communication to encourage
the reimagining of and engagement with former enemies as
co-citizens. Ultimately, civil and peaceful cooperation
depends on the observance of discursive civility and the
building of safe discursive spaces in which civil
engagement between different groups of society
(including former combatants and survivors) can safely
take place. This book argues that understanding
communicative peacebuilding in this way is fundamental
to the achievement of self-sustainable everyday peace.
Lord of the Flies William Golding 2003-12-16 Golding’s
iconic 1954 novel, now with a new foreword by Lois
Lowry, remains one of the greatest books ever written
for young adults and an unforgettable classic for
readers of any age. This edition includes a new
Suggestions for Further Reading by Jennifer Buehler. At
the dawn of the next world war, a plane crashes on an
uncharted island, stranding a group of schoolboys. At
first, with no adult supervision, their freedom is
something to celebrate. This far from civilization they
can do anything they want. Anything. But as order
collapses, as strange howls echo in the night, as terror
begins its reign, the hope of adventure seems as far
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removed from reality as the hope of being rescued.
Acting Together I: Performance and the Creative
Transformation of Conflict Cynthia Cohen 2011-07-22
Acting Together: Performance and the Creative
Transformation of Conflict is a two-volume work
describing peacebuilding performances in regions beset
by violence and internal conflicts. Volume I, Resistance
and Reconciliation in Regions of Violence, emphasizes
the role theatre and ritual play both in the midst and
in the aftermath of direct violence, while Volume II,
Building Just and Inclusive Communities, focuses on the
transformative power of performance in regions fractured
by "subtler" forms of structural violence and social
exclusion. Volume I: Resistance and Reconciliation in
Regions of Violence focuses on the role theatre and
ritual play both in the midst and in the aftermath of
violence. The performances highlighted in this volume
nourish and restore capacities for expression,
communication, and transformative action, and creatively
support communities in grappling with conflicting moral
imperatives surrounding questions of justice, memory,
resistance, and identity. The individual chapters,
written by scholars, conflict resolution practitioners,
and artists who work directly with the communities
involved, offer vivid firsthand accounts and analyses of
traditional and nontraditional performances in Serbia,
Uganda, Sri Lanka, Palestine, Israel, Argentina, Peru,
India, Cambodia, Australia, and the United States.
Complemented by a website of related materials, a
documentary film, Acting Together on the World Stage,
that features clips and interviews with the curators and
artists, and a toolkit, or "Tools for Continuing the
Conversation," that is included with the documentary as
a second disc, this book will inform and inspire
socially engaged artists, cultural workers,
peacebuilding scholars and practitioners, human rights
activists, students of peace and justice studies, and
whoever wishes to better understand conflict and the
power of art to bring about social change. The Acting
Together project is born of a collaboration between
Theatre Without Borders and the Program in Peacebuilding
and the Arts at the International Center for Ethics,
Justice, and Public Life at Brandeis University. The two
volumes are edited by Cynthia E. Cohen, director of the
aforementioned program and a leading figure in creative
approaches to coexistence and reconciliation; Roberto
Guti_rrez Varea, an award-winning director and associate
professor at the University of San Francisco; and Polly
O. Walker, director of Partners in Peace, an NGO based
in Brisbane, Australia..
To the Actor Michael Chekov 2017-04-07 In To the Actor
Michael Chekhov has recorded brilliantly the results of
his many years of experimenting, testing and verifying
in the professional theater and schools of the theater.
He brings to actors far greater insight into themselves
and the characters they are to portray, which enables
them to approach any role with new ease and skill. “To
the Actor is by far the best book that I have read on
the subject of acting. Actors, directors, writers and
critics will be grateful for it. It should prove
enlightening to theatergoers who wish to deepen their
appreciation for fine acting and thus help to invigorate
the theatrical art.”—Gregory Peck “I think without a
doubt every creative person in the theater will want to
have it as a constant reference book, outside of its
being, in my opinion, absorbing and entertaining
reading.”—Yul Brynner (from the Preface) “One of the
most remarkable and practical books on the technique of
acting I have ever read....Enthusiastically recommended
to all theatre collections of whatever size.”—Library
Journal
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